
Miramar College

Child Development Center

PSAB General Meeting

Date: October 8, 2010

Minutes
1.
Meeting called to Order at: 11:10
2.
Approval of minutes: Unanimously Passed 
1st motion: Alexandra De Rosa

2nd motion: Kristen Iniguez
3.
Approval of Agenda:  Unanimously Passed 
1st motion: Ashley Irby

2nd motion: Francia Irey
4.
Treasurer’s Report: $5,029.77
Ice Breaker:  What is Wrong with This Picture?   Teaching Scenarios
Old Business:
· Goals & Membership Applications—Please complete and turn in at end of meeting for new members.
· Picture Day: This was a fun day for all, and a great way to remember your child’s early school years. 
· Family Traditions Kick-Off - If you have a non-religious tradition in your family that you would like to share with the children, please consider this.  It could be special foods (with restrictions), clothing, arts, music etc.  
· Backpack Program:  This began on Sept. 28th and it involves a child bringing home a back pack that may contain reading material, a journal, crayons, or a stuffed toy, to encourage reading and writing.
· Tutoring Workshop: This is continuing with great success.  If you are having difficulty with lesson plans, child observations or other things, please sign up for one of the sessions.
New Business:
· Fall Festival: The Fall Festival will be on October 22 from 10:30 -11:30 a.m.  If you would like to volunteer see Teacher Cindie.  If your child doesn’t usually come to school on a Friday, you and your child are still welcome to come as long as you remain with the child.
· The ASC is also having a Fall Festival on October 28 from 10-2pm. Students who volunteer for this event will be awarded PSAB points.
· Pat & Oscars Fundraiser: This fundraiser will be from 11 a.m. to 8 p.m. on Wednesday, Oct. 13th, at Pat & Oscars, in Mira Mesa.  This event will be open Enjoy lunch or dinner or both with your friends and family. Our center will get 20% back on all the total monies spent at Pat & Oscars (Watch out for the flyer). Important: Please bring flyer along to ensure that the money raised is sent to the PSAB.  Without the flyer the school receives nothing.  Please note that the flyers are not on line yet.
· Souplantation Fundraiser: Another fabulous place to take your kids out for dinner. This fundraiser is scheduled for Wednesday, Nov. 3rd at the Mira Mesa Souplantation in the Target Shopping Center. Funds raised can be used towards improving the services / supplies of the Center. Souplantation is open for us from 4p.m. onwards and again 15% of total earnings from the Souplantation fundraiser will be given to the PSAB.  Important: Please bring flyer along to ensure that the money raised is sent to the PSAB.
     Voting for Fall 2010 events:

· Scholastic Books Event- The Company will have their books on display for purchase.
1st motion: Lori Ely
2nd motion: Michelle Underwood
Unanimously Approved
The teachers need yearly funds to purchase school supplies and are requesting $200 per class.

1st motion: Kristen Iniguez
2nd motion: Erik Teel
Unanimously Approved
The Teachers are requesting $300 per year to go towards staff appreciation.
1st motion: Kaltoum Kerdi
2nd motion: Ashley Irby
Unanimously Approved
· Announcements For Fall 2010:

· Please note that any contributions toward PSAB are tax deductible.  We are a non-profit organization and your contributions will be acknowledged with a tax receipt stating our tax ID number.
· PSAB Resource Library:  Shelley will be available every Friday from 12:30 to 1:00 pm (room 209) and other times.  See Astro room – Shelley
· Parent-Teacher Conferences Begin – Monday, Oct. 25th
· Fall Campus Parade – Friday, October 29th, 10:30-11:30 am
Messages for Teachers:
Teacher Dawn would like to remind parents of the upcoming field trips. 

1.  Barnes and Nobles:  Tuesday, October 19, time: 8:45-11:00 a.m.

2. Pat and Oscars:  Tuesday, October 26, 2010, time: 8:15-11:00 a.m.

3. San Diego Sea World:  Monday, November 1, 2010, time: 8:15-1:00 a.m.

Please make sure that you bring your child promptly on the scheduled day and time of the field trips.  Also, make sure that you have already signed the permission slip for your child for each individual trip.  
           Announcements:

For Fall 2010:

· Our Secretary, April Threlkeld-McBride will be our Technical Advisor.  She will be responsible for maintaining the PSAB website and our future mailings.

· Please note that any contributions towards PSAB events or activities are tax deductible. We are a non-profit organization and your contributions will be acknowledged with a tax receipt stating our tax ID number. 
· PSAB Resource Library: Shelley will now be available every Friday, 12.30-1.00 pm (Room 209) and other times.  See astro room—Shelley.

· Backpack Program Began: Monday, 27th September
· Family Traditions Began: Monday, 27th September
· Fall Festival: Friday, October, 22nd ; 10.30-11.30 am
· Parent-Teacher Conferences Begin: Monday, October, 25th 
· Returning Parent Interest List: October 25th – November 5th 

· Fall Campus Parade: Friday, October 29th; 10.30-11.30 am
7.
Messages from teachers:

8.
Reminders:
· http://www.sdmiramar.edu/root/instruction/CHIL/cdc/index.asp
· PSAB website: http://psabmiramarcollege.weebly.com 
· Online Inquiries: April Threlkeld-McBride, psabadmin@gmail.com 
· Next PSAB General Meeting- Friday, October, 8 2010; 11 – 12.00 pm.
· Tutoring, childdevtutors@gmail.com 

9. Adjournment: 11:45pm.
Date: October 8th, 2010
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